Fielding Drive P.S. School News
March 1, 2024


Thank you for your ongoing support. One of the best ways to support your child at home is to ensure your child reads every night and then talk to them about what they are reading.

School Council -  A School Council member is inviting parents of grade eight students to help contribute to the planning of the grade eight graduation. Please reach out to karyn.cornfield@gmail.com

March Break - No school March 11 to March 15th.

Safe Arrival - Thank you for using the safe arrival number to report your child’s absence 
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